
Message from Brother  Antonio  LÓPEZ’s sister 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I am sending you the e-mail my sister sent me explaining  at 0 hour (Spain), March 19. 
 
 I have just received a phone call from my brother Antonio López García-Nieto. He was able 
to call with a telephone from an  help organization. 
 
He is on the Island of Tanna, in Lowanatom. Physically, he is well even if he is very much 
affected  and devastated  because of the situation they went through  and in which they find 
themselves. 
 
The school where they live is completely destroyed; only a few walls remain. They will need a 
lot of help 
 
  
As he told me: “At least everyone in the mission is alive”. 
 

 


